
Town of Dublin  

 
Planning Board Minutes 

PO Box 277 
Dublin, NH 03444 

October 3, 2019 
 
The Dublin Planning Board met for a regular meeting on October 3, 2019, at 7:03 PM in the 
Dublin Town Hall.  Present were regular members Bruce Simpson, Steve Baldwin, Caleb 
Niemela, Gregg Fletcher, Allen Hearn, Donna Garner and selectmen’s representative Walter 
Snitko.  Alternate Neil Sandford was present.   
 
Replacement of Bill Goodwin on the Capital Improvement Committee.  Since Bill has moved 
out of town the board is looking for a town resident who might like to serve in his place. 
 
Minutes of the September 5th Meeting 
Walter suggested that the meeting went longer and the board agreed it was close to 8:30 when 
it ended.  Steve moved to accept the minutes as amended and Walter seconded the motion.  
The motion passed. 
 
Question about a driveway permit were raised and several situations were discussed with 
Walter suggesting that someone talk with the code enforcement officer. 
 
Steve moved to adjourn at 7:38, seconded by Donna and the motion passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Neil R. Sandford 
Secretary 


